
CRRSAA (HEERF II) Reporting 

 

Lock Haven University received $1,697,923 to be provided to students in the form of 

Emergency Financial Aid Grants. These grants were made possible as a result of the Coronavirus 

Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act (CRRSAA) that was signed into law on 

December 27, 2020. 

As of 3/17/21, $1,605,750 has been distributed to eligible students. 

An estimated 1,954 students were potentially eligible for these funds. As of 3/17/21, 1,954 

students have received funds for the Spring 2021 semester. 1,393 of those students received 

$750 payments and 561 received $1,000 payments. 

Students will be identified via a query that will separate them by Estimated Family EFC. The EFC 

cut off for consideration is $35,000. We expect to upload each list of students and assign the 

appropriate award amount. 

A portion of the remaining funds were set aside for special conditions. These funds will be 

distributed via an application process which was reviewed by the Financial Aid office. Funds will 

be awarded on a first-come, first-served basis dependent on the nature of the exceptional 

circumstances due to COVID-19. 

 


